
January 11, 2024 

Exchange / Deposit facility of ₹2000 banknotes at Mumbai Regional Office, RBI 
– Non-availability on Friday, January 12, 2024 

     The facility of deposit / exchange of ₹2000 banknotes at Mumbai Regional Office 

will not be available on Friday, January 12, 2024, due to operational reasons. The 

facility will resume on Monday, January 15, 2024, which is the next working day.  
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